
MOHAVE VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT #16
‘Student Focused!  Future Driven.’

December 13, 2022

Dear Parents, Staff, and Community,

I received a call this morning regarding a narcotic discovered on campus at Fort Mojave Elementary School.
The school immediately secured the narcotic, notified the Sheriff’s Office, and turned the investigation over to
the authorities.  The front office found the narcotic in an envelope inadvertently dropped off at the school by an
adult.  Students and staff are safe and were never in danger.

We work closely with local law enforcement to prepare for such situations.  Our schools and departments have
detailed emergency plans.  These practices and reviews allow us to monitor and adjust our safety procedures
constantly.

Together, with your assistance, we can continue to provide the safe and secure learning environment that our
students deserve.

Thank you for entrusting us with the education of your children.  We will continue to educate them with
excellence and keep them safe.

Thank you for your continued support.

Respectfully,

Cole Young, MVESD Superintendent

Cole Young, Superintendent MVESD #16
8450 S. Olive Ave Mohave Valley, Arizona  86440

Voice: (928) 768-2507   Fax 768-2510   Email: youngc@mvdistrict .net


